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December 15, 2020 
 

Hon. Corey Johnson, Speaker  

New York City Council  

City Hall  

New York, NY 10007  

 

Marisa Lago, Director  

Department of City Planning  

120 Broadway  

New York, NY 10271  

 

Re:   265 Front Street – ULURP Application  

        Zoning Map Amendment (C150178 ZMK) 

Zoning Text Amendment (N180178 ZRK) 

      Brooklyn, New York            

 

Dear Speaker Johnson and Director Lago: 

 

We hereby request that the above-referenced ULURP application be withdrawn from consideration 

by the New York City Council. The application is currently in public review following approval 

by the City Planning Commission on December 2, 2020. 

 

We thank the Council for its time.  
 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Eric Palatnik, Esq. 
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